
 

KINDERGARTEN ENROLLMENT 2024-25 

 
KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION 

 

 A Kindergarten Orientation will be held on  Saturday, February 3, 2024, from 
10:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. at the Hartland Educational Support Service Center, 9525 

Highland Road (former high school on M-59).  
 

The orientation will provide parents an opportunity to hear from kindergarten teachers 
about a “typical” school day and the kindergarten curriculum.  In addition, administrators 
will be on hand to talk about school safety, bus transportation, school attendance areas, 
student nutrition, Junior Kindergarten, and answer all questions.  The Hartland Lions Club 
will be sponsoring a free vision screen (Project KIDsight) and a school bus will be on sight 
for your child to experience.   
 

Parents may begin the online pre-enrollment process beginning February 1st. The following 
documents are required and may be uploaded as part of the online process: 

✓ Birth certificate 
✓ Immunization records with proof of DTP, Polio, MMR, Hepatitis B, Chicken Pox 

vaccines (or proof of having illness), and vision screening 
✓ Proof of residency using one of the following:  certificate of occupancy, purchase 

agreement, builder’s permit, rent receipt or agreement, mortgage 
statement/receipt, voter registration card, utility bill, driver’s license 

 

Children are eligible to enroll in kindergarten if they will have their fifth (5th) birthday on or 
before September 1, 2024.  A child who turns five after September 1st and before December 
1, 2024 may enroll if parent/legal guardian signs a waiver that is supported by the school 
district (waiver is included in the online pre-enrollment documents). 
 

A full-day Junior Kindergarten program may be offered.  A minimum number of students 
are required for the program to be made available.  Parents may need to provide 
transportation in order to participate.  The age requirement for Junior Kindergarten is the 
same as the traditional Kindergarten program.   
 
You may contact Scott VanEpps at 810-626-2111 or scottvanepps@hartlandschools.us for 
more information.  
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